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POWER SHUTDOWN LATE IN DAY  - JUNE 15:

We have be informed by FD&C that there will be an eight hour power shutdown starting at 11PM on 
Friday June 15th. This shutdown is required to tie in a 400A  line in our high voltage electrical room for the 
New School of Journalism's  Broadcast and Media  Center.  After much consideration to the disruption of 
all activities in the Melville Library and the coordination problems to get several contractors here at the 
same time, this was the best alternate for everyone in the Melville Library. There will be no elevator 
service, no HVAC ,etc. Please make the appropriate arrangements  for any equipment that will be 
affected during the shutdown and inform your staff of this major event. Everything will be restored to 
normal after the tie in has been accomplished and all scheduled activities for Saturday the 16th should not 
be affected. Thanks for your patience and understanding. 

STAFF PHONE LIST:

Here is phone list again - with Karen Kostner's name removed.  

Library Services Committee Forum :

Please mark your calendar for June 21(Thursday) from noon - 1:30 pm.  We will have a 
boardroom style set up to exchange ideas between library staff and TLT staff on the 
following theme -

How TLT(Teaching, Learning, and Technology) and the Libraries Can Work Jointly
to Deal With Trends in Information and Content Distribution

Graham Glynn will give an overview of TLT, its resources, and what this department 
does.  Discussion can include how TLT and the libraries mutually partner through 
projects, support and technology.  A large part of this forum will be conversation.  There 
will be handouts.

**If you have any items you'd like Graham to address
 please send them to Victor by June 15.

He will compile and e-mail them to Graham a few days prior to the forum!**

Plan to bring your lunches to the Javits Room.  Coffee and other assorted beverages are 
on us.  Let Maryanne know if you can attend !

CSEA SCHOLARSHIP NEWS:

Here is information about the scholarship fund  - 


